
Letter from director Stuyvesant to the vice-director of Curaçao

Letter. Director Stuyvesant to the vice-director of Curaçao; severe drought on that island; harbor of New Amsterdam filled with 
floating ice; arrival of negroes; their price; to be employed against the Indians; horses required; death of vice-director Alrichs.
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